
 

  11/23/2021  
1 

GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A21-058 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED: November 23, 2021  
 
SUBJECT:  FPROD Technical Issues Resolved  
 

 
Information Technology Services (ITS) confirmed that the PeopleSoft Financials 
production database (FPROD) is functioning normally at this time. 
 
In the event users experience any further issues with GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft 
Financial Service, please contact the ITS Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu. 
 
 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 
Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or via the ITS Customer Services website. 
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